

Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter



Friday 4th July 2025

Your child's learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.

Staff Contact Details

Mr Pratley

s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk

School Office Tel: 01772 729880

Certificate Winners



Christian Value – Ella for bringing joy to swimming.

Curriculum Award – Sam for great thinking in History.

Star Writer – Sonia for a well written letter.

This Week

Christian Value – Tom for the creative thinking he brings to all his work.

Curriculum Award – Jayden for being determined in swimming.

Star Writer – Darcie for a very grownup letter.

WELL DONE!



Class Open Door

Please feel free to visit me In Year 6 and ask any questions you may have. Mr Pratley



Monday 3:20pm - 3:40pm

Alternatively, you can email me using the contact details at the top of the page.

Key Dates

Thurs 10th July – Year 6 Enterprise Fair. CL5 parents well Fri 11th July – Bend the Rules day (flyer will be sent home Sun 13th July 10:30am – Year 6 Leaver's Service at St Christopher's 10:30am.



- Year 6 Leavers Play @ 6pm in school.

Fri 18th July - Yr6 Bikeability Level 3

Mon 21^{st} July – KS2 Disco 6:15-7:15pm. £3 a child/£5 a family (letter today)

Notices

Yr6 Leavers' Service at St Christopher's Lea.

On Sunday 13th July at 10:30am. Rev. Joe will be leading a Sunday service reflecting on the children's time at Lea and looking towards the future too. We would love to see pupils and parents there. Yr 6 children will share some of their reflections and prayers that they have written.

Class News

As I write this, the Year 6 children are having their first full taster day at High School in readiness for September – another reminder that, with under three weeks left, their journey through Lea Endowed will soon be coming to an end.

There is still much to do before we set them free, so we have been working hard in the mornings for the past fortnight preparing for the Enterprise Fair, Leavers' Service and our production of 'School Daze'. Many thanks to everyone who has purchased items for the Fair. Remember to keep your receipts so that we can refund you from the monies raised. It has been a good learning curve for the children as it dawned on them that they would have to rework their pricing strategies if they were to return a profit! We hope to have a raffle and have written to local businesses requesting donations. If any parents work for local companies that would be willing to donate a prize, please do get in touch with me via email.

Production rehearsals are going well; many children have learnt their lines and the songs are being sung with good volume so it should be a night to remember.

Between the Fair and production, we have continued to learn about life in the Kingdom of Benin – how the city was cleverly designed and also why Nigeria is requesting the repatriation of their famous bronzes from the British Museum. The children were fired-up by the latter and wrote some persuasive and scathing letters which we really should send in.

Please be aware that these extra events are all **behaviour dependent.**All children in school have been told that, if poor choices are made, they will not be allowed to attend these events and parents will be informed.

Many thanks for your continued support as we near the end of term. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to get in touch.

Mr Pratley